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HB 2025-28 is another bill aimed at over taxing your state industries that already pay 

MORE THAN their fair share!!!  This bill is ludicrous considering Oregon is already 

the most expensive state to operate a trucking company in. I urge you to vote NO on 

HB 2025-28, it's unreasonable and will push more businesses out of state.   


